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September 2, 2015
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Petition to Receive Support from the State Universal Communications Services Program Pursuant to WAC 480-123-100 and 480-123-110 Reference:  Docket UT-151554
Dear Mr. King:


Per Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission staff request, St. John Telephone, Inc. (“Company”) is resubmitting its Exhibit 3 Demonstration of Risk of Rate Instability or Service Interruption or Cessation with updated information and a signed version of the Petition to Receive Support from the State Universal Communications Services Program pursuant to WAC 480-123-100 and 480-123-110. 

The exhibit is attached and will be filed both by paper and electronically.  







Sincerely,








Greg Morasch







General Manager
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